
ATHLETIC COUNCIL May 13th, 2015 – ACTION ITEM 10.0 
 

PRE-SEASON REPORT 
SECTION VI GIRLS TENNIS 2015 

Chairperson: Kristin Janese 
 

 
Committee members (voting*)   
Girls Chairperson Kristin Janese* Edward Town Middle School (Niagara Wheatfield)  215-3167(S)  471-5537(C)   
215-3160(Fax)  kjanese@nwcsd.org 
 
GIRLS Chairperson  School Home Work E-Mail 
 CCAA  Jamie Sposato* Frewsburg 569-6157 569-7000 jsposato@frews.wnyric.org 
 ECIC  JD Stinneford* JFK 941-6616 897-7800 x1128 jstinneford@csufsd.org 
 NFL  John Beatty* Lockport  433-5761  439-6420  jbeatty@lockport.wnyric.org 
 
Committee meeting date(s)   
Seeding meeting October 18th  
Each league chair meets with his/her coaches during their individual meeting. Committee meetings are not held prior to the 
sectional tournament unless something comes up that requires discussion. 
 
Classification Breakdown  NA 
 
Post Season Information  
 

TENNIS GIRLS  Sportchair Kristin Janese (C) 716-471-5537                                                 
Seeding Meeting: Sun. Oct. 18 Zoe Restaurant 5711 Transit Rd.  E. Amherst  639-4550        

10:00am 
Sectionals: Fri.-Sat  Oct. 23-24 Lakewood YMCA   

Tentative times:   Friday (12:00) Saturday (3:00) 
States: Sat.-Mon.  

Oct. 31st – Nov. 2 
Tri-City Fitness Club,  Latham, NY    9:00am 

 

Team Championship Challenge Match date and locations TBD by ECIC and NFL chairpersons.  It is agreed that it will 
again be a one day event at a location with at least 8 courts.  
 
Changes in Policy/Practice for the upcoming season  
N/A  
 
Rule Changes for 2014-15:   
Proposed Rule Change to increase the number of matches a player can play in one day to 78 games.  Formal 
proposal will be voted on in the near future.   
 
Other Pertinent Data  
1. We would like to hold our Section 6 tournament at The Lakewood YMCA on October 23rd and 24th. The venue has 

already been contacted and agreed to host.  Tentative start times are 12PM on Friday and 3PM on Saturday.   
2. The State tournament will be held October 31st – November 2nd in Latham again as they were the only club to send in 

a venue proposal.  I have already secured a block of 10 rooms (5 doubles & 5 kings) at the Century House, Latham at 
a rate of $94.99/room per night for 2 night beginning Oct. 30th and check out on November 1st. This is the same 
location as last year.  

3. The transportation/meal/hotel policy worked out very well and I would again recommend continuing with this policy for 
next year.   

4. The State committee has proposed an earlier meeting time for the seeding meeting at the State Tournament but still to 
be held on Friday October 30th.  

 

        
Respectfully submitted 2/5/15     
Kristin Janese, Section VI Girls Tennis Sportchair  
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